
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER  •   9 SEPTEMBER 2022 

Rest in Peace Queen Elizabeth 
Yesterday evening, we heard the very sad news that our dear Queen 

Elizabeth had peacefully passed away at the grand age of 96 years old. 

Whilst, we all knew that she was frail and that her health was declining, 

I think many of us felt that she was invincible and would always be in 

our lives.  
 

Today, I spoke to the children, in assembly, about the Queen to explain 

that we had lost a truly remarkable woman and mentioned what would 

happen in the country over the next ten days. I explained that it was ok 

to feel sad because many people will be very sad at this time but, we 

should also remember her for her 70 years of amazing service in her role. On Monday, we will think about her 

and her life in more detail. These days are moments in history that will never be repeated and so it is important 

to acknowledge her life and her impact on our lives.  
 

During the summer term in June, we celebrated her Platinum Jubilee with Enrichment Week, learning all about 

the most famous British monarchs and celebrating her life as our Queen. The children loved exploring the 

history and we all really enjoyed ‘Red, White and Blue’ day. It was a very special day and it was our tribute to her. 

It seems so sad that just 3 months later, we are mourning her death.  
 

As a dedication and tribute to her from Team Bartons, here are some of our lovely memories of us celebrating 

her Platinum Jubilee.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

In the brilliant words of Paddington Bear, ‘Thank you Ma’am, for everything’.  


